
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Mike Navarre, Mayor 

FROM: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director 
Rachel Chaffee, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 

DATE: January 26, 2023 

RE: Resolution 2023-014, Establishing the Kenai Peninsula Borough’s State Capital 
Project Priorities for the Year 2023 (Mayor) 

This Resolution establishes the Kenai Peninsula Borough’s (“Borough”) funding priorities for the 
2023 legislative session. The booklet contains capital priorities for the Borough, the School 
District, and Borough Service Areas.    

Emergency response and mitigation, road safety and maintenance, solid waste management, as 
well as quality school facilities, are paramount concerns throughout the Borough’s requests for 
state funding. Each of the listed projects represent a solution to address needs identified by the 
Borough’s operational assessment, School District planning, Service Area boards, and input from 
the public.  

In establishing this list of projects, a concerted effort was made to identify and prioritize projects 
that address areawide needs and provide the maximum benefit to all the taxpayers of the Borough. 

Thank you for your consideration and your help in promoting these priorities. 


